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AMH Newsletter

A Message from Brenda White
I am so excited for the upcoming brunch at Miles of Love on May 
11. Hopefully, you had a chance to see our poster in the Norwich 
city center (pictured right). As we get ready to sell tickets, I hope 
you will consider purchasing some for yourself, a loved one, or 
help us promote this opportunity to come together as a community 
for our cause.

I worked with Pastor Nancy Krembs at First Baptist Church in 
Norwich, after my presentation I passed out baby bottles that the 
congregation have returned with $435.99. I also met with Neisa at 
Chenango County Public Health to discuss our programs in hopes 
for partnership. I tabled the non-profit showcase at our local SUNY 
Morrisville Campus and received 8-newsletter signups. I continue 
to share our mission in pursuit of collaboration with organizations 
like Family Connections, Norwich Rotary Club, the Lutheran 
Church, and The Place.

Residential Update
The HVAC system was replaced, and renovations continue 
with siding planned for Spring. The water meter was also 
replaced.

Friends of Aunt Mary’s House
Support from our friends continues to warm our hearts and fuel our 
passion for this project. Thank you for your support:

 Benevity, $300

 Dr. Karen Banks, $5,000

 City Church, $100 monthly

 CV Free Church, $200 monthly

 Raymonds, $250

 The Missionettes, $500

 Online donations, $100

 Baby bottles from North Broad St United Methodist Church

Your support continues to warm our hearts and we remain 
incredibly thankful for this community.
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